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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities (CISC), hereby wishes to inform them that the meeting of the Committee scheduled for May 13, 2005, at 10:00 a.m. will be the last CISC meeting during this session. The meeting will consider the document “Program for Democratic Governance in the Americas” (CP/CISC-152/04 rev. 2), which has been distributed in all four languages since April 29.


In order to comply with the mandate contained in operative paragraph 3 of resolution AG/RES. 2045 (XXXIV-O/04), the Chair of CISC trusts that, with the contributions of the permanent missions, it will be possible to complete debate of this item in time for the thirty-fifth regular session of the General Assembly.
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